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Foundation Stage Spring Crafts  

Thursday 22nd February  

Dear Parents 

On Thursday 22nd February, 1- 3pm, we have been offered a 2-hour Family Learning spring craft 

workshop delivered by a tutor from Adult and Community Learning Services.   

This is for parents/carers and children in nursery and reception. All resources are provided.  
 

There is a limited number of 12 adult participants on a first come first served basis. If you 

and your child would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return to school.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Statham 

 

 

 

I __________________________________ (print name) parent / guardian of 

________________________________ (child’s name) Year Group: ____________would 

like to attend the Foundation Stage Spring Crafts on Thursday 22nd February 1 – 3pm  

Signed: _______________________________________- 
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